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• I attended the ADC Planning meeting on 7th June 2023 when Application A/71/23 Crete House 
proposed development on Dappers Lane was heard. It was decided after much discussion 
regarding an additional condition (proposed but not seconded) and the character of the area, to 
defer this application pending a site visit by the ADC Planning committee. It is understood that 
this took place on Tuesday 20th June, awaiting the outcome of that visit. 

 
• ADC Planning are holding a Special Planning Meeting 28th June.  The agenda has been published 

and there is nothing that affects Angmering, however under item 5 of the agenda (items not on 
the agenda which the Chair of the meeting is of the opinion should be considered as a matter of 
urgency by reason of special circumstances) there is a possibility that after the site visit, 
application A/71/23 may be considered as such and therefore will/may be heard. 

 
• Application A/11/23 (Old Chandlers Site). The developer has accepted an extension to the 

application and a meeting is being held during w/c 26 June 2023.  We now await the amended 
plans for further consultation. 

 
• With the news after the latest Planning Policy Committee meeting, that the Review of the ADC 

Local Plan will re-start it is to be noted that a “Call for Sites 2023” has been published (21st June 
to 26th July 2023).  We now await the outcome of this and the affect it will/may have on 
Angmering. 
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